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My name is Robin Miller. I have been lucky enough to spend some time exploring around the Nellie Juan-College

Fiord Wilderness Study Area. The Chugach National Forest deserves to have more official wilderness

designation and as the last frontier of the US it is a shame that it does not already. I fully support Alternative D in

regards to wilderness designation, with one exception. I strongly believe that Blackstone Bay should be left out of

that area. As the most easily accessible tidewater glacier to Southcentral Alaska I support that area being open

to a broader range of access. I also strongly believe that motorized winter access, specifically snow machine

access, should not be limited. Very few Alaskans are hardy enough to explore the far reaches of the WSA and

those who are should be rewarded by the freedom to explore that vast expanse that is in the WSA. I would not

support new business activities, but private parties exploring should not be limited in my opinion, especially since

winterized access has minimal effects the landscape and terrain. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Robin Miller 

 

Sent from my iPhone

 


